
 

 

 

 

 
5th November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break.  There are a number of events taking place from now 

until Christmas.  Here are the dates for your diary: 

 

Flu Immunisation: This will take place on Thursday 8th November 2018 for Reception to Year 4 

classes. If you have changed your mind and do not want your child to have the flu spray kindly 

inform the school. 

Celebration Assemblies : 28th November 2018 – this will include the celebration assembly which 

should have taken place on 11th October 2018. 

Non-uniform day for Christmas Fair: Friday 9th November 2018.  Children are asked to bring in a 

donation of either chocolate, a bottle or £1.00 per family.  (No pj’s or onesies to be worn) 

Non-uniform for Children in Need: Friday 16th November 2018 - children can come in non-

uniform. (No pj’s or onesies). 

Christmas Fair: Friday 30th November 2018 at 3.20pm. 

Christmas Lunch: Thursday 6th December.  More information for this will follow. 

 

Christmas Concerts: 

 Tuesday 11th December 2018 at 1.30pm – afternoon Nursery, Reception to Y4 children. This 

performance is for all of the family.  

 Wednesday 12th December 2018 at 9.15am – morning Nursery and Reception children. This 

performance is for all of the family. 

  Wednesday 12th December 2018 at 1.30pm – afternoon Nursery, Reception to Y4 children. This 

performance is for all of the family.  

 Thursday 13th December 2018 at 1.30pm – afternoon Nursery, Reception to Y4 children.  This 

performance is for Adults only.  Tickets for all of the concerts are 50p each and will go on sale on 

Monday 26th November 2018 from school office.  Due to Health & Safety tickets will be limited to 

2 per family.  If there are any tickets left they will go on general sale on 10th December 2018. 

 

Christmas parties: Nursery – 17th December 2018 in the morning with Santa.  Reception and Year 

1 in the afternoon of 17th December. Years 2, 3 and 4 in the afternoon of 18th December 2018.  

Santa will visit all classrooms on 17th December. 

Christmas Jumper Day:  Wednesday 19th December 2018 - Children can come to school 

wearing a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper. 

Whole School Christingle Service: Wednesday 19th December 2018.  Children will leave school at 

1pm to walk to Holy Trinity Church Seghill.   

 

As a result of feedback from some parents, newsletters and topic letters will now be posted on 

our website and not sent out in a paper copy.  Parents can still request a paper copy from the 

office.  A notification of any letters or information posted will be sent in a text message. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 


